
             

             

   

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

        December 10, 2018 

 

         

Dear Ms. Sassower: 

 

On December 3, 2019, we received your FOIL request. Enclosed please find the following 

records: 

 

1. 2019 – 2020 Legislative Budget 

 

If you have any questions or if I can be of any further assistance, please let me know.  

 

        Sincerely,    

        Robin L. Marilla 

 

Public Information Office 
Robin Marilla 

Records Access Officer 
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